
QA-FR-183-A 

 
 
 
May 7, 2024 
 
 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization,  
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of VergeSense, Inc. to apply to the 
FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 
 
This authorization applies to Ezurio LLC, FCC ID: TFB-1004.                                   
 
We are aware that VergeSense, Inc. intends to market the above referenced product under 
their own FCC ID: 2BFSEG400W. 
 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Petted, Technology Leader 
262-421-4974 
brian.petted@ezurio.com 
Ezurio LLC 
W66 N220 Commerce Court 
Cedarburg, WI 53012, USA 
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